In This Issue Webmail users click here

Official News

- · Advance Notice of Banner Down Time Monday, Nov. 17
- · Offices Closed for Support Staff Meeting with President
- · International Fellowships for Faculty Development
- · AU Logotype and Style Manual Now Online!

General Announcements

- · Alfred Community Flu Shot Clinic
- · Support Staff Meeting with President Edmondson Wednesday
- · 'In the Loop' at the Fosdick-Nelson Gallery
- · 'George Ohr Rising' at the Ceramic Museum
- · Student Recital Featuring Brass and Piano
- · Free Saxon Pride window decals!
- · Share your Saxon Pride!
- · Good Sense Gourmet Reserve Your Seat Now!
- · Blood Drive Nov. 13
- · Financial Aid Info Session for EDUC/SPED 511
- Archery Lessons
- · 'The Contrast' Nov. 12-15
- · Van Design Deadline Extended!
- · Overhead Transparency Projector Needed for Holmes Auditorium
- · CASHNet eCommerce System is Now Live!
- · Be a Part of WNY Leadership Congerence
- · Calendar Yearbooks for Sale!
- · Autumn lineup of fall classes at the Wellsville Creative Arts Center

What's Happening?

More Events...

TODAY	TOMORROW	FRIDAY
12:00 Support Staff Meeting with President Edmondson	11:20 School of Engineering Undergraduate Seminar	12:20 November Women's Studies Roundtable
	12:10 Bergren Forum	Environmental Studies
	5:15 Petpals	Seminar Series - Sustainability
		November Women's Studies Roundtable
		5:30 AU Swing Society
		7:00 'In the Loop' at the Fosdick-Nelson Gallery
		8:00 'Kung Fu Panda'

Square Dance

Festifall Concert with AU Chorus and Jazz Band

11:00 'Kung Fu Panda'

- · Men's Soccer Game
- · Sibling Weekend

Advance Notice of Banner Down Time - Monday, Nov. 17

Both Banner INB and BannerWeb will not be accessible for three days in November - Saturday, Nov. 15 through and including most of Monday, Nov. 17.

We are at a key stage in our migration from Banner 7 to Banner 8 - moving our production database from our old VMS system to a new LINUX system. This is a major move and will require 2-3 days of down time to migrate data and compile forms/programs with the help of our technical partners, SICAS and ITEC.

We appreciate your patience as we migrate Banner to a new operating system, and we are hopeful that this advanced notice will allow you to plan alternative activities for Monday, Nov. 17.

We will monitor the progress of the migration and will let you know through campus e-mail when it is again available on Monday.

Once again, thank you for your patience as we make this major step toward Banner 8. And a special thank you to all of you that have helped with testing, your support and help is greatly appreciated.

Denise J Kirschner

back to top Send Email Reminder

Offices Closed for Support Staff Meeting with President

The Following Offices will be closed from Noon to 1 p.m. on Nov. 5 for the Support Staff Meeting with the President.

Business Office Payroll Office Student Accounts Office (Not Student Services)

back to top Send Email Reminder

International Fellowships for Faculty Development

Funding will again be available for International Fellowships for Faculty Development. This program, supported by the Pamela and Gene Bernstein Fund for Faculty and Student Development, has been developed through the leadership of the Global Awareness Committee.

This committee was established eight years ago on the recommendation of a Faculty Senate Task Force.

Please review the Program Description and application material. Deadline for submission is Monday, Dec. 1, 2008.

Attachment: International Fellowships for Faculty Development

back to top Send Email Reminder

AU Logotype and Style Manual Now Online!

The Communications Office gets many requests for the official Alfred University logotype for print, Web, and other purposes. For the convenience of the campus community, we have created several different downloadable formats, including jpegs, PDFs and eps files, along with instructions and guidelines for usage.

Simply go to our.alfred.edu, go to the "Faculty/Staff" link and look for AU Logotype & Style Manual on the drop down menu.

(The AU Logo files link is http://our.alfred.edu/aut...)

back to top Send Email Reminder

Alfred Community Flu Shot Clinic

A flu shot clinic will be held at Powell Campus Center in the Kenyon Allen Room on Monday, Nov. 17 from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. This clinic is open to ALL OF THE ALFRED UNIVERSITY CAMPUS COMMUNITY.

Please bring a copy of your insurance card. Cost for the shot is \$30.

Additional Options Include: Friendship Community Center, Thursday, Nov. 6 10 a.m. to noon, Trinity Lutheran Church; Thursday, Nov. 20 1 to 5 p.m.

Questions? Call 1.585.268.9652 (Allegany Department of Health)

back to top Send Email Reminder

Support Staff Meeting with President Edmondson Wednesday

All Support Staff are invited to attend an open meeting with President Edmondson this Wednesday, Nov. 5, from noon-1 p.m. in Nevins Theatre. This is your time to ask questions! If you are shy, you can send your questions to Nancy Freelove, **freelove@alfred.edu**.

This event is sponsored by the Support Staff Council.

back to top Send Email Reminder

'In the Loop' at the Fosdick-Nelson Gallery

Opening reception, Friday, Nov. 7, 7-9 p.m. Show runs through Dec. 3

"In the Loop" features an array of international artists currently working with video--all honoring, or to some degree inspired by, iconic 1970s performance art works. Like their predecessors, these artists are commenting on issues of the engendered and political body, as well as the weightiness of art historical pedigree. Yet, they contemporize the dialogue with wit, whimsy and satirical references to diverse popular culture.

Gallery hours: Monday to Friday 11 a.m.-4 p.m.; Saturday & Sunday 1-3 p.m.

back to top Send Email Reminder

'George Ohr Rising' at the Ceramic Museum

"George Ohr Rising: the Emergence of an American Master" includes 40 pieces by George E. Ohr (1857-1918). Organized by the Ohr/O"Keefe Museum in Biloxi, MS, the exhibition is traveling throughout the United States and into Canada. It will be on view at the Schein-Joseph International Museum of Ceramic Art at Alfred through Dec. 5.

Museum Hours: Wednesday - Friday 10 a.m. - 4 p.m., Free!

Location: top floor Binns-Merrill Hall Attachment: OHR_Poster2_C_copy3.pdf

back to top Send Email Reminder

Student Recital Featuring Brass and Piano

On Sunday, Nov. 9, at 3 p.m., there will be a student recital in Miller 301. Rick Engels on piano will perform "Champagne Rag" and "Misty". Pianist Laura Smith will perform "Muddy Shoes Blues". Sean Ebert and Laurel Buckwalter will perform two movements of Debussy's "Une Petite Suite" for piano four hands. Trumpeter Sara Egan will perform "Petite Piece Concertante" by Balay. Matt Phillips will perform the first movement of Kennan's Sonata for Trumpet and Piano. Ben Esham will perform the third movement of the Mozart Horn Concerto No. 4.

The AU Brass Choir, under the director of Dr. Chris Foster, director of bands, will perform several selections.

All are invited to this free event.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Free Saxon Pride window decals!

Show your Saxon Pride! All attendees at Saturday's football game against Ithaca College (kick-off at 1 p.m., Merrill Field) will receive a free window decal with Alfred University's new Saxon Athletics logo. Go AU!

back to top Send Email Reminder

Share your Saxon Pride!

Wear your new gear with the new Saxon Athletics logo on it to the football game Saturday (1 p.m., Merrill Field). Come support the AU Saxon football team as it takes on Empire 8 conference rival Ithaca College. Ithaca (4-1 in conference play) is tied for first place in Empire 8 standings, while Alfred (3-1 in conference play) is tied for second place. Tee-shirts, sweatshirts and other gear with the new logo is arriving at the AU bookstore this week, and will be available for sale at the game on Saturday.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Good Sense Gourmet - Reserve Your Seat Now!

Monday, Nov. 10 at 5 p.m. in the Knight Club.

Eat great food in an elegant atmosphere, learn the truth & myths about healthy eating on a budget, and go home with some great recipes. Bring a healthy, low-cost recipe to share.

RESERVATIONS REQUIRED! E-mail **wlc@alfred.edu** or call x2971 and provide your student ID #. The dinner is covered by your meal plan. No meal plan? Contact us for more details.

Sponsored by the Women's Leadership Center, AU Dining Services, and the Counseling and Wellness Center.

Seats are limited.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Blood Drive Nov. 13

Alfred University Blood Drive
Located at The Knight Club
Thursday, Nov. 13
10 a.m. to 4 p.m.
Please sign up to donate at www.alfred.givesblood.org

back to top Send Email Reminder

Financial Aid Info Session for EDUC/SPED 511

Earl Pierce (Director of Financial Aid) and Ann Monroe-Baillargeon (Chair, Division of Education) will be hosting a financial aid information session on Wednesday 11/5/08 from 3:30-4 p.m. for any student considering registration for EDUC/SPED 511: Literacy Learning in the Australian Inclusive Classroom spring 2009.

The meeting will take place in Myers Hall - Room 340.

If you are unable to make the meeting, or for more information please contact Dr. Ann Monroe-Baillargeon, at monroe@alfred.edu

back to top Send Email Reminder

Archery Lessons

Archery lessons are being offered by AAC! Meet us in the mail room lounge @ 1:30 p.m. on Thursdays, or in Davis Gym from around 1:35-3:30 p.m. Lessons are \$7 for two hours worth of lessons.

back to top Send Email Reminder

'The Contrast' - Nov. 12-15

"The Contrast," a comedy of manners by Royall Tyler, compares the American ideals of patriotism, liberty, sacrifice, and equality with the frivolity, materialism, and greed of snobby British pretenders.

Through a roll of droll events and a good deal of witty banter, the power of the American values supplant the shallow and more European outlooks. First written and performed in 1787, just before the writing of the U.S. Constitution, this play is anything but jingoistic. Instead, there is a wonderful emphasis on the power of ideal democracy where common interest promotes the common good and signal a healthy and productive society.

Rakes, fops, ingnues, tricky servants, and very smart hicks clash in the drawing rooms and parks of the New York City of early independence.

"The Contrast" is directed by Becky Prophet.

Please e-mail (performs@alfred.edu), visit the Web site ('order tickets here') or call the Box Office 871.2828 for reservations. Curtain time is 8 p.m. each evening.

Link: Order tickets here

back to top Send Email Reminder

Van Design Deadline Extended!

We've extended the deadline to create a design for our AU Campus Tour Van & win a MacBook! We want to use our students' awesome design skills to transform this ordinary silver van into a rolling work of art.

Hundreds of prospective students and their families will experience your artwork as part of their campus tour. The winner will receive a MacBook commputer! We must receive your entries by Friday, Nov. 14!

Link: Design our tour van!

back to top Send Email Reminder

Overhead Transparency Projector Needed for Holmes Auditorium

The overhead transparency projector in Holmes Auditoruim is currently broken. If you have one that you are willing to give up, please contact Anton Flint at 871.2099.

back to top Send Email Reminder

CASHNet eCommerce System is Now Live!

After a short delay, our new paperless electronic Billing and Payment site for Alfred University Students, hosted by "CASHNet" is now live!

Students, log into BannerWeb to access the billing and payment site. The link to connect to CASHNet is on the Student Services page. Please log in to give anyone that may need to see your bill access. They will ONLY be able to have access to the CASHNet information, not any other information posted on BannerWeb.

For Parents and Authorized Users - Once a person is listed as an Authorized User for a student at Alfred University, They will receive the User Name and password to access the CASHNet System by email. The CASHNet website will have bills posted for your student account during the next billing cycle. The site also has payment links for a secure and convenient way to pay your student account balance.

The Student Accounts Office at Alfred University will do everything we can to make the transition to "paperless" as easy as possible for everyone in our Student Accounts System. As always, if you need to contact us, please send an email (do not include confidential information in the email) and we will respond to you as soon as possible.

Student Accounts Office Student Service Center, Seidlin Hall stuaccts@alfred.edu

back to top Send Email Reminder

Be a Part of WNY Leadership Congerence

Western NY Leadership Conference: "Transforming ourselves, our organizations and our communities" Monday, Jan. 19, 2009
Martin Luther King Jr. Day 10 a.m. to 4 p.m.

Alfred University is hosting this year's conference, co-sponsored by Canisius College, University at Buffalo, St. Bonaventure University, Niagara University, and AU's HEOP program. Workshops will cover a variety of leadership topics - watch for a program list coming soon.

Registration is \$15/person but AU will cover all of our students who wish to register.

Online registration is available at http://www.alfred.edu/stu... . If you want to volunteer to work, please contact Kathy Woughter, VP for Student Affairs, at woughter@alfred.edu .

Volunteers are needed and welcome!

We will also be doing a service project in celebration of Martin Luther King Jr. Day of Service.

Come meet student leaders from across Western New York and fine-tune your leadership skills on Jan. 19!

Kathy Woughter, Vice President for Student Affairs

Alfred University, Alfred NY 607-871-2132 woughter@alfred.edu http://www.alfred.edu/stu...

back to top

Send Email Reminder

Calendar Yearbooks for Sale!

If you are interested in purchasing the 2007 Kanakadea Yearbook (the calendar book you see downtown and in AU offices) for \$5, then please e-mail kanakadea@alfred.edu

back to top Send Email Reminder

Autumn lineup of fall classes at the Wellsville Creative Arts Center

The Other Side of the Looking Glass with Susan Williams Beckhorn An Introduction to writing children's books Mondays, Oct. 6-Nov. 10, 2008 (6 p.m.-8:15 p.m.)

Luminous Landscape Painting with Mikel Wintermantel Saturday, Nov. 8 & Sunday, Nov. 9, 2008 (10 a.m.-4:30 p.m.)

For more information about these and other workshops, please visit the WCAC's website at www.WellsvilleCreativeArt... < http://www.wellsvillecrea...> or call 585-593-3000

back to top Send Email Reminder

Alfred University | My AU | Our AU | Events | BannerWeb | Blackboard | News | Enews